
  
 

 
17 August 2022 

AAGPS SPORTS UPDATE  

The AAGPS Chairman Mr Mark Ticehurst, and Executive Officer Mr Nigel Price, in 

consultation with the GPS Headmasters’ Standing Committee wish to provide the 

following update regarding GPS sporting programmes in 2022: 

With the 2022 winter competitions concluding on Saturday 13 August, the AAGPS 

would like to congratulate all Premiership winning teams in addition to the thousands 

of students that participated each week for their school in their chosen sport. The 

Athletics season commences this Saturday 20 August, as we eagerly anticipate the 

126th AAGPS Athletics Championships which will be held in their full format for the 

first time since 2019 at Sydney Olympic Park Athletic Centre on Saturday 17 

September 2022.  

Throughout 2022, the AAGPS has undertaken a strategic review of the AAGPS 

calendar and sporting programs, in order to maximise offerings and to provide the 

best possible experience and sporting program for our students. As a result of this 

process, the AAGPS is announcing changes to the format of some competitions 

commencing with the summer season from Term 4, 2022. The Basketball, Cricket 

and Tennis competitions will revert to a “home and away” 14 round model. In the 

2023 winter season, the 1st and 2nd XV Rugby and 1st and 2nd Grade Volleyball 

competitions will revert to a “home and away” 10 round model. All other competitions 

and sports in the summer and winter seasons will remain as per their current 

formats.  

The fixtures for the 2022/23 summer competitions and 2023 winter competitions will 

be made available on the AAGPS website in the coming weeks.  
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